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Great Bedwyn Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

11 March 2013 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Working closely with WC and Aster Housing on joint strategies to meet the challenge of 
keeping traffic flowing in the village. 

 

 

• The PC is actively looking at measures to increase road safety in and around the 
village, with proposals for signage, pavement creation and a walk to school scheme. 

 

 

• Great Bedwyn Youth Club has recruited a youth worker and secured funding for base 
costs during 2013/14 via an earmarked amount in the parish precept. 

 

 

• The PC has recently launched a website www.greatbedwyn-pc.gov.uk  The aim of the 
site is to provide up to date information on activities in the parish, give details of PC 
meetings and encourage residents to contact their council with any questions or to 
report a problem. 

 

 
 


